
Building Closed to the Public Until 

further notice 

 

 

 For permits Please contact Gary 

Smalligan at 231-519-4580 

 For taxes please contact Karen 

Berens at 231-924-5206 

 For Zoning please contact Chad Kukal 

at 231-660-3979 

 For any other business please contact 

Jamie Kukal at 231-349-8381 

 

 

We are currently working on making 

meetings available electronically.  Any 

and all updates will be posted on our 

website at http://www.shermantownship.org/ 

http://www.shermantownship.org/

